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To: Steve Tilley 

FACSIMI

LE 

Fax #: 301 713-7480 

Re: Pedro Charles letters/Warren Commission Documents 

Date: June 21, 2017 

Pages: 1, including this cover sheet. 

 

Steve, 

 

I am interested in examining several documents related to the Pedro Charles letters which are currently located at 

NARA II.  I would like to come up to College Park sometime tomorrow to take a look at these files (I will be taking 

the 10 AM shuttle), however, I can easily reschedule at a time which is more convenient for you and your staff.  A 

list of these documents follows. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Manuel 

 

CD 6, p. 244 

CD 87, SS 308, p. 1 

CD205, pp. 183-186 

CD 295 

CD 296 

CD 372 

 

From the desk of...  
Manuel E. Legaspi 

Analyst 
Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street, NW, Suite 200 
Washington, DC 20530 

 
(202) 724-0088 x261 

Fax: 


